
CDALC Meeting 4th April 2022 – Notes  

1. On 23rd March WSALC held its annual meeting with local MPs. Some attended; 
others sent apologies.  Notably, Gillian Keegan did not bother to reply at all.  The 
meeting discussed 

a. the reintroduction of sanctions for misconduct by councillors; 
b. the reintroduction of the ability to hold meetings remotely; and 
c. concerns over housing allocations. 

2. The WSALC Clerks’ forum will take place on 11th April and the Chairmen’s forum on 
12th April. 

3. Some parishes were cut off during the recent storms.  Trevor Leggo sought to 
persuade all PCs to have a ‘resilience plan’ to cover such events and pointed to good 

examples from Singleton and Charlton parishes. 
4. Nicolette Pike was elected as CDALC’s representative on the Chichester Harbour 

Conservancy.  Nicolette is a parish councillor from West Wittering and solicitor 
specialising in planning and environmental law. Amanda Tait from Southbourne PC 
was elected as the deputy. 
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